
From: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Anne Feldmanafeldman@hiltonheadisland.org 

Date: 10/26/2013 11:09:42 AM
Subject: Governor's bio approval-time sensitive

Hi Katherine--we need to get the program to the printer today in order to have it ready by state please 
let me know ASAP if you have any changes to the updated bio sent your way yesterday.

Thanks!

Charlie Clark
Vice President of Communications
Hilton Head Island Bluffton Chamber of Commerce
P.O. Box 5647
Hilton Head SC. 29926
843-341-8378
Hiltonheadisland.org
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